
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

          NOTICE OF NON-DISCRIMINATION 

The Department of Juvenile Justice School District – Georgia Preparatory Academy does not 

discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, disability, pregnancy, 

childbirth or related medical conditions, genetic information, or sexual orientation in its 

programs, activities, or employment practices pursuant to The Department of Juvenile Justice 

policy 3.20 (Non-discrimination in the Workplace), Title VI and VII of the 1964 Civil Rights Act, 

Section 504 of the Federal Rehabilitation Act of 1973, Title IX of the 1972 Educational 

Amendments, Title I and II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, and Americans with 

Disabilities (ADA)Amendments Act of 2008. 

For further information or concerns regarding this Notice of Non-Discrimination, contact the 

Director of Student Support Services, Georgia Preparatory Academy, 3408 Covington Hwy, 

Decatur, GA 30032 or at 404-508-6500.  

                                                                                                                                                          

Brian P. Kemp, Governor DEPARTMENT OF JUVENILE JUSTICE 
    
 

Tyrone Oliver, Commissioner 3408 Covington Highway 
 Decatur, Georgia 30032-1513  
 Telephone: 404-508-7200 - Fax: 404-508-7340 
 


